
 
 

   

PORTS AND YACHTING DIRECTORATE 
 
LOCAL NOTICE TO MARINERS NO 53 of 2016 

 
Our Ref:  TM/PYD/132/89 IV 
  
27 July 2016 

 
Filming at Cirkewwa South Quay 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies all mariners, owners of 
vessels and divers, that filming activities will take place at Cirkewwa South Quay 
shown hatched red on the attached chart, between Sunday 31 July 2016 and Sunday 
11 September 2016 on the days listed below. 
 
Dates of actual filming: 
 
from Sunday 31 July 2016 to Monday 1 August 2016, 
from Sunday 7 August 2016 to Thursday 11 August 2016, 
from Saturday 13 August 2016 to Wednesday 17 August 2016, 
from Thursday 25 August 2016 to Friday 26 August 2016, 
from Thursday 1 September 2016 to Monday 5 September 2016 and 
from Wednesday 7 September 2016 to Sunday 11 September 2016. 
 
All mariners, owners of vessels and divers are advised that entry to the area shown 
hatched in red and bound by the points A, B, C and D is prohibited on the above 
listed days. 
 
Mariners are to comply with instructions issued by Valletta Port Control (VTS), Police 
and Transport Malta Enforcement Officers. 
 
 
 
Charts affected: BA 211A, 194 and 2537. 




